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Nationwide Foam becomes an Affiliate Member of 
the ERA- EPDM Roofing Association. 
 
Framingham, MA – March 10, 2009 
Nationwide Foam, Inc recently joined forces with the EPDM Association, ERA, to offer 
recycling options for EPDM (ethylene propylene diene monomer) rubber roof coatings.  
This EPDM recycling option is immediately available throughout North America. This 
recycling option is Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (L.E.E.D.) point 
eligible. 
 
“Nationwide Foam is pleased to join the ERA organization and to continue our long 
history of developing recycling solutions for complex deconstruction materials” said Greg 
Conigliaro, President of Nationwide Foam.  “By combining EPDM recycling options with 
our current options for recycling rigid foam insulation, we are positioned as the only full 
service North American waste handling company for the roofing industry.” 
 

Additional Service: Roofing Ballasted Pavers  

We are excited to expand our total recycling services to our 350 plus roofing contractors 
to now include roofing pavers.  During the second quarter 2009 we introduced the 
service of recycling concrete roofing pavers.  With our extensive nationwide network, we 
are able to save contractors money when they remove concrete roofing pavers by 
offering a recycling solution. 

Denver Public Schools & the State of Wisconsin 
Partner up with Nationwide Foam! 

Denver Colorado – April 10, 2009 
The Denver Public Schools has partnered up with national recycler, Nationwide Foam Inc. 
to recycle the materials removed from the 11 scheduled re-roofing projects.  
The Denver Public Schools is delighted to have found a partner in Nationwide Foam and 
estimates that 20 tons of EPDM and Rigid Foam board insulation will be kept out of 
landfills.  
Madison Wisconsin - 2009  
The state of Wisconsin has announced that all state re-roofing projects will have the 
insulation and EPDM recycled with Nationwide Foam.   

More testimonials about our Service! 

“GREAT!!!!!!!!!! I’m telling ALL my friends!!!!!!!!!!! "   
Mike   Canopy Roofing NY 
 
It was a pleasure working with you on this last job and will recommend your 
company to other companies I work with. Thank You, 
Donald J.Kuhl Jr, VP CRS Roofing Services 


